Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent: Sunday, October 4, 2020 6:48 AM

To: ‘elena@judgewatch.org’

Subject: sent to Buffalo Rising via its website at 6:45 am, October 4, 2020 --

https://www.buffalorising.com/feedback/

“ERIE COUNTY ELECTIONS 2020 -- Informing Voters with EVIDENCE: public corruption complaint vs Erie County's 13
state legislators --11 running for re-election or higher office -- which Erie County D.A. Flynn, also running for re-election,

is ‘sitting on””

Please promptly furnish me with an e-mail address for Buffalo Rising so that | may send you the above-entitled story,
with live links. The e-mail | sent The Buffalo News, Investigative Post, & other Buffalo/Erie County "local journalism” on
this topic on September 21st -- which | indicated | would be sending you via your website -- is nosted on the Center for
Judicial Accountability's website, here: http://www.judgewatch.org/press-nys/ 2020/sept-2020/counties-north/erie-9-

L e e

You have posted an October 2nd article entitled "Now is the time to Get Out The Vote in WNY" by Sarah Maurer. Is it
your view that WNY voters have any remotely sufficient information upon which to cast intelligent votes for their NYS

legislators -- and for their district attorneys in Erie County, Niagara County, Orleans County, Chautauqua County, and
Livingston County? And shouldn't you have reported -- long ago -- on the fact that in a state with EIGHT recognized
political parties so many of these races have only a single candidate on the ballot, or, at most, one or two additional

candidates whose runs are simply window-dressing.

My previous messages to you on July 14th and July 16th, via this website feature, requesting an e-mail address for you
<o that | could furnish you with the details of what has been happening with Erie County & WNY state legislative and
D.A. races were -- to my knowledge-- not responded-to.



